
Feedback Request on Startup Tax Incentive 

Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the Startup Tax 

Incentive Program, we are seeking your valuable feedback on your experience. 

Your insights will help us improve our services and support for startups like yours. We would 

greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Did the program meet your expectations? 

• What specific benefits did you find most helpful? 

• Are there areas where you believe the program could be improved? 

• Would you recommend this program to other startups? 

Please reply to this email by [insert deadline date]. Your feedback is crucial in helping us tailor 

the program to better meet the needs of startups. 

Thank you for your time and assistance! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company/Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


